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Get on the Bus Contest - Final Results and Recognition

The Get on the Bus employee-giving campaign has been an ongoing initiative within Goose 
Creek CISD for several years, designed to encourage district employees to support the Education 
Foundation through regular donations. These contributions directly fund programs like 
Innovative Teaching Grants, scholarships, and other initiatives that enhance educational 
opportunities for students.

This campaign is crucial because it fosters a sense of community within our district, allowing 
employees to actively contribute to the success of our students and teachers. By supporting the 
Education Foundation, staff members make a direct impact on the innovative teaching and 
learning happening every day in our classrooms.

Recognition of Winners:
We are excited to announce this year’s top-performing campuses and departments in employee 
participation:

• Top Elementary Campus (TIE): Harlem Elementary & Lamar Elementary (75%)
• Top Secondary Campus: IMPACT Early College High School (83%)
• Top Auxiliary Department: Central Administration (80%)

These locations will receive a special breakfast in October as a token of appreciation for their 
commitment to giving back. We sincerely thank everyone who participated in the campaign and 
helped further our mission of enriching education in Goose Creek CISD.

We appreciate the Board's ongoing support in recognizing these achievements and the positive 
impact of the campaign.


